

Media Advisory June 18, 2009

Contact: Office of Public Affairs, 703-417-8370

Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee Meeting Scheduled for June 23

The Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee (DCAC) will hold its third meeting on Tuesday, June 23, starting at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria/auditorium at Spring Hill Elementary School located at 8201 Lewinsville Road, McLean, VA 22102.

The Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee is an eight member committee that advises the Airports Authority on issues related to the management, improvement and expansion of the Dulles Corridor, as well as future changes to toll rates on the Dulles Toll Road to fund roadway improvements and the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project.

The DCAC is composed of two representatives each from the Airports Authority, Fairfax County, Loudoun County, and the Commonwealth of Virginia. The Airports Authority's representatives are the Board Chairman and President and CEO. Fairfax County is represented by the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors and the County Executive. Loudoun County is represented by the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors and the County Administrator. The Commonwealth is represented by the Secretary of Transportation (or designee) and a Northern Virginia member of the Commonwealth Transportation Board.

At the June 23 meeting, the Committee will receive an update on the status of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project and a presentation on the Airports Authority's plan of finance for construction of the Metrorail Project and Toll Road improvements, which includes proposed toll rates.

####